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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

Year 8 Internal Assessments 

I am writing to inform you that Year 8 students will be completing their Internal Assessments week beginning Monday 5th June 2017. Students will complete assessments in different subjects which will provide vital information on your child’s progress and Current Attainment Level (CAL).  The CAL achieved in the June Assessment plays a significant part in determining which band your child will be placed in for Year 9. 

As the Internal Assessments are approaching, we are keen to support students by providing as much revision material as possible. Please see the information on the back of this letter giving resources which can be referred to when revising. 

In the lead up to the Internal Assessments, students will be receiving information through active tutoring on effective revision strategies. The Internal Assessment timetables will also be given to Year 8 students during tutor time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 




Yours sincerely


A Modi                                                     I Sheldon

Mr A Modi						Miss I Sheldon
Head of Year 8					             Year 8 Achievement Coordinator
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